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Thank you very much for reading our Nov thank  you/newsletter! If you cannot see the five pictures in this letter you can
click on this link and see the SAME LETTER with the pictures in PDF format. Microsoft Word - Dec 2024 Thank you from
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Dear Friends,

 

Thank you for praying as Ken went to the Philippines and Korea to minister and to be ministered to. We went with Ezra
Rico (Philippine National Student Ministries Director) and his team to minister to leaders of churches about an hour away.
It was a great time of fellowship and Ezra had Ken teach twice on Discipling teens. That Monday missionaries came in
from across the Indo Pacific (See the picture below). Ken with his four seminars (Discipling teens and leadership
development) was one of a team of speakers building into the missionaries who took what they were learning and set
goals for the next year and beyond.  Ken used every meal time and some evenings to coach and encourage 19 different
missionaries.  The preaching was awesome at the conference and challenged us for greater impact for the Lord’s glory.

 

https://home.wol.org/international/newsletters/kdady.pdf
https://www.google.com/maps/search/529+N+Main?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:kdady@wol.org


Nov 16th, Ken then traveled to South Korea
and was used on Sunday in three different
ministries. Preached in the English service
at Songtan Central Baptist Church. That
afternoon was training youth leaders on
Small Group Discipleship of another Korean
Church with fellow Missionary Samuel Song

translating (see picture -left).  My friend and fellow missionary Peter Chae took me to the training. We were running 10
minutes late so Samuel Song started the meeting reviewing the evangelistic passages that he taught them the month
before. Just as we arrived, two teen boys (son’s of the leaders) were receiving Christ as Savior. Wow-what a beginning!

 

That evening we were at a teen ministry at a boarding school, all in Korean.
It was good to see their enthusiasm and passion to learn about the Lord.
From the focus of the verses—Ken realized that the Gospel was being
given. Ken got into a small group of one Korean intern plus three teen girls
and a teen guy. As the small group started, the questions stalled with two
girls as they did not understand what to do. Ken asked if he could lead the
group with the small group leader Judy translating. Ken walked them
through the Gospel asking questions with it all being translated back and
forth. Two girls accepted Christ! Thank you for praying for impact and wisdom.

 

On the 18th Ken flew to Jeju Island, South Korea as the guests of Steve and Rhonda Nicholes. Steve is the director of
our Bible Institute and they shared the history of having the BI on Jeju. Was able to meet with four Missionaries we are
coaching and meet with three people considering WOL fulltime then gave Devotions to the BI Students and staff. Again,
thank you in praying for impact and insight.  Thank you also for praying for Pam as she “held down the fort” while Ken
was gone!

 

In addition to preaching in South Korea, we were preaching in two churches before and after our trip to Philippines and
Korea and coaching each week as well.

 

We also were honored to share in Colon, Michigan the Celebration of Life service of Loren Jennings who was Ken’s first
mentor as a youth leader. We were the second church in Western Michigan that took on the Word of Life Teen ministry
and we were Loren’s assistant leaders. If it wasn’t for him, we would not be in the ministry we are today as Loren took us
on our first steps into leading teens.

 

This November, you were team members with us in every opportunity we had and every decision God provided through
your encouragement and your prayers for us. Thank you for allowing us to be your hands, feet and voice to the many in
our ministry path!

 

Please pray: 

As we take time to plan and prepare for 2025
As we travel to Florida to help with the International Ministries Development Conference Jan 5-10, 2025
As we fill two pulpits in December. Still have Dec 29 open.
Wisdom as Ken is taking on four new missionaries to coach.

Love ya Much!

 

Interested in investing into world impact to youth through the Dady’s? https://give.wol.org/kdady

https://give.wol.org/kdady


If you choose to unsubscribe, please reply to kdady@wol.org with “Please Delete” from your list”

 

 

Ken and Pam Dady

International Coach to Missionaries and Local Churches

529 N Main Box 430

Bellefontaine, OH 43311

c: 937-935-0215

 

The preceding email message (including any attachments) contains information related to religious, educational and
charitable purposes that may be confidential, be protected by applicable privileges, or constitute non-public information. It
is intended to be conveyed only to the designated recipient(s). If you are not an intended recipient of this message,
please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system. Use, dissemination, or
reproduction of this message by unintended recipients is not authorized and may be unlawful. [WOLEMID 00001]
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